JOIN US AT THE MORGAN
JUNCTION FESTIVAL!

We need to hear from you!

Community involvement is essential
in developing the new open space at
6311 California Ave. SW, adjacent to
Morgan Junction Park.

The design firm, Board & Vellum, has
been hard at work incorporating your
input from the first open house and
on-line survey to develop the three
concept designs. We are excited to
present them at the festival. Please
stop by our hooth at the festival and
provide feedback.

After the festival, we will post an on-
line survey to gather input from people
unable to attend. Following community
input from this open house and the
survey, we will develop and present

a preliminary preferred design at a
third community meeting, yet to be
scheduled. The goal of the design is to
provide an accessible park for all with
impervious surface of the park site
limited to 19% or less to minimize the
effect of water run-off.

SATURDAY, JUNE 22, 2019
10AM. -4 PM.

MORGAN JUNCTION FESTIVAL AT MORGAN JUNCTION PARK, 6413 CALIFORNIA AVE SW, SEATTLE, WA 98136

FOR QUESTIONS ABOUT THE PROJECT OR IF YOU NEED AN
INTERPRETER OR ACCOMMODATIONS PLEASE CONTACT:

@ Ed.Pottharst@seattle.gov
\. 206-386-4232
L] www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-projects/morgan-junction-park-addition
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